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Dear Valued Bidders,

GIlZ would like to express our gratitude and appreciation for your interest of tender no.
83478452-GER-Public Outreach Campaign for the provision of the above contract
opportunity.

We apologize for the inconvenience and would like to inform that this Tender is Cancel.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the contract, the time
and effort you have taken over the preparation and submission of your proposal.

We hope that you will consider applying for future contract opportunities and we would
welcome your continued interest in cooperating with the GIZ Indonesia.

Thank you and kind regards,

Contract and Procurement Unit
GIZ Country Office Indonesia and ASEAN
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